CORWIN ENGINEERING, INC.

RECEIVED
By Planning Department at 11:17 am, Oct 13, 2014

200 W. Belmont * Suite E ¢ Allen, TX 75013
(972) 396-1200 » FAX (972) 396-4987

City of McKinney
Planning Department

221 North Tennessee Street
McKinney, Texas 75069

Re: Letter of Intent:
Preliminary/Final Plat of Bloomridge Addition
Dear Planning Department,
Please accept this Letter of intent for the development of Bloomridge Addtion. This
approximate 40 acre tract contains 156 single-family lots. The project is located on the

west boundary of Heatherwood Phase Four and the south side of Bloomdale Road (CR
#123).

Sincerely,

Chase Findd

Chase Finch
Corwin Engineering, Inc.
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